
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis 
  Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Date:  June 6, 2022 
 
Re:  Ordinance 1863: Amending the Plan for the use of American Recovery Plan Funds 
 

Ordinance 1863 had first reading at the May 16, 2022, meeting. The ordinance amends the plan for how the 
American Recovery Plan dollars will be used. Specifically, it will allow the use of $2,500,000.00 for water 
infrastructure improvements. This determination was part of the water rate increase discussions earlier this year. By 
doing this, the rates Water Utility customers pay were able to be reduced.  

 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll call vote, adopt Ordinance 1863 as presented. 


